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 City of Hardin     406 N Cheyenne Hardin MT 59034     Phone (406) 665-9260    Fax (406) 665-2719 

Dear Resident, 

The City of Hardin Water/ Sewer Utilities is preparing to shift toward paperless billing and can now 
email your utility billing card. In an effort to complete this shift we are asking for your help. If you 
would prefer to receive your bill each month via email, please complete the information below and 
return to the City. There is also the option to complete the form on-line at the City’s website – 
hardinmt.com. 

Please feel free to use the following delivery methods to notify the City of which billing method you 
prefer: 

1. Complete form and drop in the City drop box by the front door
2. Fax to: 406-665-2719
3. Mail to: 406 N Cheyenne Ave, Hardin, MT 59034
4. Email to: utilities@hardinmt.com

Please print clearly 

Account Number ________________ 

Customer Name ___________________________________ 

Customer Address __________________________________ 

      __________________________________ 

Phone Number  ____________________________________ 

E-Mail Address ____________________________________

Check how you wish to receive your utility bill 

E-Mail Only

E-Mail and Postal Card

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us at 406-665-9260. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 
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